CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Cumberland Council,

I strongly oppose the proposed development outlined in DA2023/0130, particularly constructing an organic waste transfer plant. As a resident just 200 meters away, I am deeply concerned about the impact on my daily travel. The proximity of the proposed development will disrupt my daily commute significantly, causing delays and inconveniences due to increased traffic, including heavy trucks associated with the organic waste transfer plant. I urge you to reconsider approving DA2023/0130 and prioritise the well-being and safety of affected residents. A comprehensive assessment and implementation of mitigation measures are crucial to address potential disruptions to my daily travel.

Thank you for your immediate attention to this urgent matter. Please consider the concerns raised by residents regarding the proximity of the organic waste transfer plant and its impact on daily travel

2